
From: Gerardo D
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 11:28 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: opposition to the New Draft Policy Statement purposed by the Islands 

Trust 
 

As someone who grew up on one of the islands of which the Islands Trust serves, I am 

opposed to the New Draft Policy proposed by the Islands Trust. Do not pass this draft. 

 

The rights of the property owners must be respected and protected rather than eroded when 

making decisions and planning the future of how the Islands Trust works for the people of 

the islands. The current draft is not in favour of the people of the islands and must be revised. 

 

I look forward to reading a revised copy, one that the islanders could accept 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gerard D'Avino 


